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PROPOSED WESTERN AUSTRALIA CONTAINER DEPOSIT SCHEME 

 
Coca-Cola Amatil notes the announcement made today by the Western Australian (“WA”) Government regarding a 
proposed Container Deposit Scheme (“CDS”).    
 
The WA Government has indicated its plan to introduce a 10 cent refund CDS, aiming to improve recycling and reduce 
littering. 
 
The WA Government is targeting for the scheme to commence mid-2018.   
   
Today’s announcement follows similar moves by the NSW and Queensland Governments to also implement a CDS. 
 
We are currently working with both the NSW and Queensland Governments as they introduce schemes in those 
states, and will work with the Western Australian Government as they develop the model for their scheme.  
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Investors & Analysts 
David Akers 
Group Head of Investor Relations 
+61 2 9259 6185 
+61 412 944 577 
david.akers@ccamatil.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Media 
Liz McNamara  
Group Head of Public Affairs & Communications 
+61 2 9259 6280 
+61 405 128 176 
liz.mcnamara@ccamatil.com 
 
 
Andrew Hewett 
General Manager External Communications 
+61 447 121 838 
+61 447 121 838 
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mailto:david.akers@ccamatil.com
mailto:liz.mcnamara@ccamatil.com
mailto:andrew.hewett@ccamatil.com

